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Dear Sir/Madam, 
 
I recently received a bill from my power company. During that period I had generated half of 
the electricity that I used. However because of the unfair pricing strategies allowed by the 
government I still had to pay more than three quarters of my power bill. This is manifestly 
unfair, and it is ridiculous that householders who have invested in solar panels should be 
discriminated against in such a manner. 
 

 


